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Directors considering on-market bid by MetroCoal Limited 
 

 

The Board refers to the unsolicited on-market bid announced by MetroCoal Limited today. 

 

The Chairman of the Company, George Lloyd, said: 

 

‘We are considering the terms of the on-market takeover bid by MetroCoal Limited and we 

advise that we will comment as soon as we have completed our assessment of the offer. 

 

At this stage we advise shareholders to take no action.’ 

 

 

Shareholders who have any queries regarding this matter should contact the Company Secretary on 

+61 7 3009 8000. 

 

 

More information:  Cape Alumina Limited +61 7 3009 8000 


